
 
 

 
 

GILBERT INTERNATIONAL AIRPARK 
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

David Hardy - President 
376 Downwind Leg Road 

Gilbert, SC  29054 
 

April 15, 2020 
 
Subject:  Safety Guidelines and Updates 
 
 
Dear GIA Member, 
 
The GIA Board of Directors and our GIA Director of Safety (Ronnie Mowery) have 
recently been made aware of safety issues which need to be addressed.  We want 
everyone to understand that we take the safety of our Airpark seriously, as we all 
have a responsibility to be safe: 
 

Ø With the recent increase in the number of dogs on the Airpark, as well 
as active aircraft, it is critical that they are restrained and not roaming 
the taxiways or runway. We have discussed this previously in several 
Association Meetings, and remind all members to abide in accordance 
with our Covenants 6.09 “… all dogs must be restrained by fence or 
other appropriate protective restraint”, and our By-Laws Section IX 
“pilots/aircraft owners … responsibilities include all homes, property, 
each and every community member – adults and children, visitors, 
personal property, pets, and wildlife”. 

 

 
 



 
Ø Likewise, with the increase in vehicle and pedestrian traffic on our 

private roads, we have recognized a safety issue with excessive 
speeding.  In light of this, we will be posting speed limit signs for 25 MPH 
on all airpark roads:  Upwind Leg, Downwind Leg, and Final Approach.  
This will govern ALL vehicles, including members, trash pick-up trucks, 
school buses, delivery trucks, and all workers and visitors given access to 
our Airpark. 

 

We continue to operate our “Neighborhood Watch” for everyone’s protection 
and welfare, and appreciate everyone’s involvement. We all agree that we have 
something very special here at GIA, and we need to do all possible to keep 
everyone and their pets safe from harm. 
 
This is an opportunity to make corrections now, and avoid serious accidents and 
injuries.  We appreciate as always your participation, and are available to discuss 
further at your convenience. 
 

Thank You, 

 

David Hardy 
President 
Gilbert International Airpark Homeowners Association 
 


